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Attached is a letter detailing a modification to the biosolids operation PLWC anticipates to
commence within the next few months. Do not hesitate to contact me if you foresee any
issues with the proposed change or require additional information.

Thank you and have a great weekend.

Lisa Elington

Erwironmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable

P.O. Box 9

Paragouwld, AR 72450
Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791

lellington@poragouwld.com
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February 3, 2017

Mr. Alan Anderson

Enforcement Analyst

Water Division

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: Biosolids Process for NPDES Permit AR0033766

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Paragould Light, Water and Cable (PLWC) is preparing to terminate the biosolids drying process
and begin temporarily hauling thickened biosolids to the landfill for disposal. Over the next one
to two years, PLWC will conduct a study to determine an alternative method for processing
biosolids which is more reliable and dependable than the current drying process. PLWC wanted
to notify the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality of the change in the method of
operation. Please let PLWC know if additional notifications are required due to the change in
the biosolids process.

If you have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Lisa
Ellington by phone at (870) 239-7795 or by email at lellington@paragould.com. Thank you.
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Darrell Phillips
General Manager / CEO




